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01.5.2022 – Praise 
God for Indian 
Friends Fellowship 
(IFF) for the 
opportunity to 
reach more workers 
in the dorms. For 
their ministry today 
in Mandai Westlite 
Dormitory. Pray that 
God would bless 
these efforts to 
touch migrant 
brothers and FDW 
friends for Christ.  

02.5.2022 – Pray for 
the newly 
confirmed members 
that they would 
grow in fellowship 
and service to 
glorify God. 
 
 

03.5.2022 – Praise 
God for His 
faithfulness all these 
135 years in the life 
and ministry of the 
church.  Pray that 
we would continue 
to be the witnessing 
community, growing 
deeper in 
discipleship. 
Pray for the 135 
needy families for 
us to reach out with 
food supplies.  

4.5.2022 – Pray for 
ETAC that the 
churches may 
remain faithful to 
the Lord and 
continue to witness 
for Christ.  
Pray for President, 
Pastors, and retired 
ministers in ETAC; 
pray also for new 
pastors to join the 
pastoral leadership 
to serve the Lord. 

05.5.2022 – Praise 
God for Rev. & Mrs. 
Vijay Joseph and 
family. Pray that the 
members would 
come along to serve 
joyfully for the 
furtherance of God’s 
kingdom. Pray that 
Jayden may enjoy 
God’s favour. 
 

06.5.2022 – Praise 
God for the LCEC 
and PPRSC; also for 
the Safe 
Management Team 
and Media team; 
pray that God would 
strengthen them as 
they joyfully serve 
the Lord. 
 
 
 
 

07.5.2022 – Praise 
God for the WSCS 
ministry; pray that 
they may grow in 
discipleship and that 
young ladies may 
come forward to 
give leadership. 
 
 
 

08.5.2022 – Praise 
God for the 
mothers. Pray for 
their health and 
strength. For God’s 
blessings as they 
work and serve the 
family and the 
church. 

09.5.2022 - Pray for 
the families which 
are suffering with 
COVID -19 and 
vaccine related 
injuries; pray 
continually for God’s 
protection and good 
health on the 
frontline workers 
and their families. 

10.5.2022 – Pray for 
all the Bible Studies 
that is taking place 
in our church. Pray 
for our members 
and others to join, 
to be rooted and 
grow in the Word. 
Pray that we all be 
the ‘doers’ of God’s 
Word. 

11.5.2022 – Praise 
God for the church 
Staff: Mrs. Rani 
Venu Gopal and for 
caretaker. Please do 
uphold Mr Daniel, 
our new care-taker 
and his family in 
your prayers. 
 

12.5.2022 - Pray for 
the national leaders 
that God would 
continue to cover 
them under His 
arms and that they 
may lead with His 
grace.  
 

13.5.2022 – Pray for 
Rev Anil Samuel 
and family. Pray 
that Telugu friends 
may experience 
Christ’s love and 
commit their lives to 
Christ. Pray for 
Asheera and Arman 
that they may enjoy 
God’s grace and 
guidance. 

14.5.2022 – Praise 
God for the ministry 
of MYF. Pray that 
the church youth 
may continue to be 
passionate about 
their faith and live 
as strong witnesses 
of Christ. 
 
 

15.5.2022 – Pray for 
the worship 
services that our 
church members 
may join in with 
families and friends 
to worship God and 
have fellowship. 

16.5.2022 – Praise 
God for the 
members who have 
responded to God’s 
call for ministry; 
pray that would be 
equipped and led by 

17.5.2022 –   Praise 
God for Rev. Dr & 
Mrs Babu Immanuel 
and family. Pray 
that the Lord would 
continue to 
strengthen and 
equip lives for His 

18.5.2022 – Let’s 
continue to pray for 
the international 
student community 
in our 
neighbourhood. 
Pray for 

19.5.2022 – 
Worship and Music: 
Pray that through 
our church worship 
services many 
friends will be 
blessed and remain 

20.5.2022 – 
Missions: Praise 
God for ministry of 
Mr. & Mrs. Watson 
in SIM South East 
Asia region; pray 
that God raise more 
churches to send 

21.5.2022 – Pray for 
students who are 
preparing for the 
exams, for God’s 
wisdom, good 
health and strength. 
Pray for parents as 
they render support. 
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God to serve Him 
wherever He leads. 
 

glory. Pray for God’s 
blessings upon 
Aparajitha in all her 
endeavours. 

opportunities to 
share the gospel. 

committed to the 
Lord. 
 

and support people 
for missions; pray 
that Sangeeta and 
Santosh would be 
channels of 
blessings.  

 

22.5.2022 – Praise 
God for the Sunday 
school ministry; 
pray that new 
children would be 
added and there 
would be a great 
bonding between 
teachers and 
children. 
 

23.5.2022 - Praise 
God for the ministry 
of ushers and 
volunteers. Pray 
that many more 
would come 
forward to lead 
worship services. 
 

24.5.2022 –  Srilanka 
Missions: Praise God 
for Rev and Mrs. 
George Bharatan 
and their ministry 
among the needy in 
Srilanka. Pray for 
God’s blessings 
upon Srilanka that 
the country may 
recover from 
economic and 
leadership crisis and 
that the country 
may flourish in 
every way. 
 

25.5.2022 – Pray for 
those who are 
struggling with 
health, finances and 
relationship issues; 
relocating to the 
new countries, 
moving on for 
higher studies; that 
God would be their 
Jehovah Jireh and 
tower of refuge and 
strength.  
 

26.5.2022 - Praise 
God for Rev Raj 
Mannar and family; 
pray that God would 
bless their efforts as 
they reach out to 
the international 
and Indian (Punjabi) 
community for 
Christ. 
 

27.5.2022 – Praise 
God for the 
opportunity to meet 
regularly at Friday 
‘praise and prayer’ 
in zoom. Let’s 
continue to uphold 
Medan friends in 
prayer who join in 
every last Friday. 
 
 
 
 

28.5.2022 – Praise 
God for our Bishop 
& Presidents of the 
Annual Conference 
in Methodist Church 
in Singapore; 
Pastors, ministry 
staff and church 
workers besides 
other agencies of 
the Methodist 
Church in Singapore. 
Pray that the Church 
would stand by 
being a voice to the 
needy in the 
community. 

29.5.2022 – Pray for 
the persecuted 
churches in India, 
other parts of Asia 
and the world; 
peace and stability 
in Myanmar. 
 

30.5.2022 – Pray for 
the overseas friends 
of our church, that 
we may continue to 
support, uphold 
each other in 
Christian charity and 
prayers.  
 
 

31.5.2022 – Pray for 
the members who 
are travelling 
overseas on 
holidays/vacation in 
June, that they may 
have refreshing and 
joyful time.   
 

    

 


